
 

St Thomas More College 

Middle & Secondary School 

Triq Luqa Briffa 

Iż-Żejtun, ŻTN 2719 

 

 

ATTENTION: 

Students that during Scholastic Year 2022-2023 were in Year 6 and 

will be in Year 7 during Scholastic Year (2023-2024). 

 

Dear Year 7 students, 

You are requested to collect YEAR 7 textbooks accordingly: 

 

DATE: Wednesday 20th September 2023; 

YOUR TIME: Please check your iLearn email account for the allocated time 

PLACE: BLOCK 2 (2nd Floor) 

 

 If you fail to pick up YEAR 7 textbooks on the 20th of September, you will be given the books 

duirng the first whole week after the distribution of books is concluded to ALL five-year groups. 

 Textbooks are collected by the student himself/herself wearing appropriate clothes to enter the 

school premises. Year 7 Parents/Guardians can come with their son/daughter. Members of staff will 

assist.  

 It is IMPORTANT that you bring your school bag/shopping bag to carry your textbooks and a pen 

to sign the loan sheet that clearly shows the textbooks given on the day.  

 It is IMPORTANT that you respect your class collection time to avoid long queues.  

 On the 20th of September you are requested to proceed to Block 2 from the MAIN ENTRANCE 

(Gate 2). On the day, we will also collect the money (€40) and the datasheets. 

 

Regards 

 

The Librarians 

St Thomas More College, Middle & Secondary School, Żejtun 


